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Week ending: Friday, 20 May 2022 

3.1: Adrianna, Dua, Ayat, Ma-

ham & Divine 

3.3: Amna & Hiya P 

Reading  

Certificates 

 

3.1: Ayat, Adrianna, Divine, An-

na, Abigail, Sehar, Natalia 

 

3.3: Safiyyah, Myra, Johnna 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  16/05/2022 Due: 

Maths 

Practice arithmetic test questions for retest this Wednesday.  

25/05/2022 

Maths CGP Book 

3.1 — Summer Workout 6  3.3 — Summer Workout 7 

25/05/2022 

English CGP Book 

3.1 — Summer Workout 6  3.3 — Summer Workout 7 

25/05/2022 

Spelling 

Learn Week 30 Spelling Words for test next Wednesday. 

25/05/2022 

This week… 
This was week was definitely a week to remember! The girls had a 
memorable time at London Wetland Centre! They completed three 
nature activities in their groups to help the character Ava find out 
more about her transformation into being half human and half os-
prey. The girls also played in the adventure playground which they 
described as being like a secret garden! 
 
A big part of the London Wetland Centre’s pro-
ject is to encourage parents / family members 
to carry out nature activities with their children. 
Each child has been given a FREE family tick-
et to go to London Wetland Centre. Simply fol-
low the instructions in the envelope provided 
today. 
 
Once your daughter logs into the Ava’s Destiny 
website, she can complete activities. If she 
completes ten activities, she will be awarded a 
certificate and a guardian of the wild badge! 

3.1: Davina & Aizah 

3.3: Whole Class & Skyler 

Next Week… 
 
Monday 23rd and Tuesday 
24th is Jubilee Enrichment 
Day! The girls will visiting all 
the classes to complete ac-
tivities based on the 
Queen’s decades (1930s to 
2010). There will be singing, 
printing, tex-
tiles, mecha-
nisms, danc-
ing, cooking 
and nutrition 
and much 
more! 

In celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, 
Winterbourne Junior Girls School are hosting a 
Royal Variety Performance on Wednesday 25th 
May at 2 PM and you’re all invited! 

The girls in 3.1 and 3.3 have been working hard to 
perfect their performance for their adults to enjoy. 

Please note, it is non-uniform 
day on Wednesday so your 
daughter can dress in blue, 
red, white or purple.  Imagine 
your daughter is meeting the 
Queen, what would they 
wear? 

 

For more pictures of this 

week’s trip and The Green 

Project, visit our 

Twitter page:  

@WjgsS  


